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Dear Families, 

You can also find this Week at a Glance for Families and all previous WAAGS and Newsletters on the 

school website at http://www.st-clair.net/SHS/news.aspx and on our school TWITTER site: @shs49ers. 

 

Monday, June 27 
 Monday Liturgy @ 12:20pm 

 

  Tuesday, June 28 

 Mrs. Knoll, Mr. Wright, Miss Cowley and Mr. Vandeschoot’s class excursion to Greenview 

Aviaries. 

 Mrs. Peace and Mr. Bunda’s class trip to Fleetway in London 

 Report cards go home today 

 

Wednesday, June 29 

 Year End Awards and Farewell Assembly @ 1pm 

 Last Day of School  

 

Thursday, June 30 
 PD day  

 

 Thank you to SUBWAY for providing us with Happy Birthday coupons this year for all our 

birthday students. 

 Thank you to SHOKAS Pizza Co where every Tuesday night is a fund raiser for Sacred. 
Donations raised helped to support purchasing reading materials for our school! 

 

Have a Great Week! 
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